
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

November 8, 2017 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Federal Government and 
Small Businesses: Promoting Greater Information Sharing for Stronger Cybersecurity.”  The 
hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, November 15, 2017 in Room 2360 
of the Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
Small businesses are prime targets for cyber attackers and the threat continues to grow.  
Unfortunately, small business owners face an uphill battle in protecting themselves from bad 
actors because they often lack the resources required to employ the best defenses.  As the federal 
government and private sector continue to take steps to strengthen small business cybersecurity, 
the lack of information sharing between federal and private partners poses a major hurdle to 
effectively combatting cyber attacks.  The hearing will examine how federal agencies can 
encourage greater information sharing with small businesses and provide timely assistance and 
resources when a cyber attack on a small business occurs.  Additionally, the hearing will 
examine the policies that discourage small businesses from engaging with federal agencies for 
cybersecurity assistance. 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, November 13, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact James Burchfield, Professional Staff to the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


